

Michael Gordon President, Las Vegas Rotary Post Office Box 15152 Las Vegas, NV 89114

15 April 2018

Dear Michael,

I would like to once again express our heartfelt thanks to Las Vegas Rotary for the very welcome and generous donation that you have made to Opera Las Vegas.

Your continued support enables us to maintain our outreach programs to area schools; tour performances throughout the city to attract new demographics; and present major productions of operatic classics with an exciting blend of casting, featuring local stars alongside nationally recognized singers. Your generous gift will assist greatly in our being able to sustain and widen our programming to the benefit of our fellow citizens throughout the greater Valley area.

Thanks to you, we are also able to expand fruitful partnerships with other local arts and civic organizations. All of this programming and networking has substantially helped us to produce professional level operatic performances in Las Vegas, such as Gioachino Rossini's classic *La Cenerentola (Cinderella)*, upcoming in the Judy Bayley Theatre on the UNLV campus on 8 and 10 June 2018.

Amount received: \$5,000.00

It bears repeating that we could not do this significant, high caliber work without continuing support from friends like you. Please convey our deep appreciation to your membership, and we look forward to "seeing you at the opera!"

Sincerely,

Jim Sohre General Director

Opera Las Vegas

Opera Las Vegas is recognized by the IRS as a 501(c)(3) organization that accepts tax-deductible donations. No goods or services were received in exchange for the donation portion of your contribution. Please keep this letter as a record of your gift. This receipt meets the IRS requirements to substantiate gifts of \$250 or more.